
SENATE EMPLOYMENT, WORKPLACE RELATIONS AND EDUCATION 
LEGISLATION COMMITTEE  

 
2003-2004 SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING 

6 NOVEMBER 2003 
 

COMCARE 
 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 
Question Number: W170-04 
 
 
Question: 
Senator Carr asked in writing: 
 
Have you received advice from a member of the public that you have provided 
inaccurate and/or misleading or incomplete information to this Committee in 
responses to Questions on Notice from the June 2003 Estimates? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes.  A letter dated 29 September 2003 from Mr Bruce Ford was sent via email to 
Barry Leahy, CEO Comcare, alleging that Mr Leahy refused to provide information 
and provided incorrect information to supplementary questions on notice asked by 
Senator Carr at the June 2003 Senate Estimates sessions.  Refer also to W171-04.   
 




